
 

 

 

NEMI Announces Passing of Director Shaw 

March 2, 2016 – Vancouver, BC, Canada.  NEMI Northern Energy & Mining Inc. (CSE: NNE) 
(“NEMI”) is saddened to announce the passing of Mr. Barry Alexander Shaw, a member of the 
Company’s Board of Directors and Audit Committee. 

Mr. Cooney, Chief Executive Officer of NEMI, commented “On behalf of the Board and management of 
NEMI, we extend our heartfelt condolences to Mr. Shaw’s family.  Alex was a devoted father, great 
friend and trusted advisor. He was generous with his time and energy and was inspiring to work with. He 
died much too young and leaves an incredible void in the lives of the people he touched.” 

This news release may include forward-looking statements that are subject to risks and uncertainties. All statements 
within, other than statements of historical fact, are to be considered forward looking.  Although the Company 
believes the expectations expressed in such forward-looking statements are based on reasonable assumptions, such 
statements are not guarantees of future performance and actual results or developments may differ materially from 
those in forward-looking statements.  Factors that could cause actual results to differ materially from those in 
forward-looking statements include market prices, exploitation and exploration successes, continued availability of 
capital and financing, and general economic, market or business conditions.  There can be no assurances that such 
statements will prove accurate and, therefore, readers are advised to rely on their own evaluation of such 
uncertainties.  We do not assume any obligation to update any forward-looking statements except as required under 
the applicable laws.  We seek safe harbour. 
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